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Hope 
 

Greetings to my Yarnell Community friends and family!  Many have met me by now, I am Jimmy Miller, the 

new YRCC Executive Director.  If we have not had the chance to meet, please stop by and say hello.  I have 

really enjoyed getting to know you all and it has continued to reinforce my thoughts on the great community 

in which we live. 

 

Spring is here!  I love spring.  New blooms, fresh starts, the air seems fresher, the days longer, and there is 

more HOPE.  Hope that the Thrift Store will fully open up, and it is!  Hope that Congregate Dining will 

return soon, and it will.  Hope that we will be able to socialize more and restart events like Club Yarnell and 

its plethora of fun and educational activities.  We are already thinking of new and exciting ideas.  

  

Let me take just a moment to brag on some folks.  Our volunteers are the BEST!  No really, they are.  I am 

continually humbled by their help and sacrifices for the sake of others.  There is no doubt that we are “Better 

Together” as we work to nourish bodies, minds, and hearts.  Gandhi is quoted as saying, “The best way to 

find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others.”  I don’t often go around quoting Gandhi, but I 

couldn’t agree more with these words. 

 

Thanks so much to everyone who joined in the fun of our annual March for Meals.  We walked, talked, ate 

hotdogs, and had a lot of fun hanging out with old friends in addition to making some new ones.  And most 

importantly, the event, through you, raised money for our Meals on Wheels program.  Many who knew they 

couldn’t make it to the event still made sure to give ahead of time to help make our March For Meals a 

success.  I love our community. 

       

Hope to see you around the center.      

 

With admiration and appreciation, 

 

 Jimmy 

    
  

   

 

 

 

New Thrift Store Hours – 

Monday – Saturday 9am-2pm 

 

Blood Drive at the YRCC – April 17 8am-1pm. 

Schedule your donation at https://bit.ly/20hwjF or 

call the Center. 

  

Volunteer Appreciation Celebration – “Growing 

Forward 2021” - April 24th at 2pm at the Center. Let 

us show our appreciation for all you do for the 

Center. 
 

“The Easter egg symbolizes our 

ability to break out of the 

hardened, protective shell we’ve 

surrounded ourselves with.”- 

Siobhan Shaw 

 

 

https://bit.ly/20hwjF

